PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
        ESCALANTE CITY


Escalante City will hold a public hearing to discuss the project determined to be applied for in the CDBG Small Cities Program in Program Year 2017. The project consists of cleaning sediment from each of the City's two culinary water storage tanks prior to the installation of water mixers in both tanks, located west of the main residential area of the City. Work includes excavation of trench for electrical line(s) to the tanks, power line and installation of electrical service to both tanks. Comments will be solicited on project scope, implementation and its effects on residents.  The hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. on April 18, 2017 and will be held at the Escalante City Council Chambers, 56 North 100 West Escalante, Utah. Further information can be obtained by contacting Stephanie Steed at 435-826-4644.In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this hearing should notify Stephanie Steed at the Escalante City office located at 56 North 100 West, Escalante, Utah at least three days prior to the hearing. Individuals with speech and/or hearing impairments may call the Relay Utah by dialing 711. Spanish Relay Utah: 1.888.346.3162.

CERTIFICATE OF POSTING
The undersigned, duly appointed City Recorder, does hereby certify that the above notice and agenda was posted in three public places within the Escalante City limits on this 11th day of 
April, 2017.  These public places being 1) Escalante Post Office 2) Escalante City Office 
3) Griffins Mercantile. 

Posted on the State of Utah’s Public Meeting Notice Website – www.utah.gov/pmn on this
11th day of April, 2017.    
								
			
[bookmark: _GoBack]____________________________________							
Stephanie Steed / City Recorder


